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Dear Colleagues,

For the past several months, we have talked about our enrollment declines. Because numbers and
charts can say even more, we wanted to ensure you have access to this informaBon from our Office of
InsBtuBonal EffecBveness. The chart below and aIached was sent out previously with the Strategic
Enrollment Plan. It shows the last five years of data.

Please note these findings:

Enrollment declines are not caused specifically by COVID. Enrollment has been in steady decline
since 2015.
Graduate enrollment has steadily risen since 2017.
On-campus enrollment is down in every college.



 
This data shows that our students and their needs are changing. What they look for in a university is
changing. As a result of these historical trends, we are evaluaBng iniBaBves that will increase our on-
campus and overall enrollment. The new Strategic Enrollment Management plan is an example of an
ambiBous plan that will include all of us sharing the work.
 
Together we will make Emporia State University Forward Focused and Future Ready.
 
Sincerely,

Ken Hush
Interim President

 
 
 
 


